

Dear Bourns Team,

It is for me an extreme pleasure to send my congratulations for the Bourns 75th anniversary.

Over the last year respectively decades we both MBS and Bourns have been working together as real partner, we overcome challenges and we were able to win clients and generating new designs.

But the most important parts were always the great and trustful relationship with the Bourns Team and the outstanding support we have experienced over this exceptionally long period of time.

We are proud to be part of the Bourns family and we are looking forward to continuing this great partnership for the next 75th years

We wish you all the best and remarkable success for the years to come

Best regards on behalf of the MBS Team,

Peter Bauer

CEO, MBS

Multi- Bauelemente- Service GmbH, Germany